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Gaining Momentum

Have you seen us in the news recently? We were included in the latest edition of
Evansville Business magazine, which featured 3D printing capabilities. Then on March
30™, the classroom air-filter project received the Outstanding Innovation Award at
the 2022 Celebration of Leadership. We can’t wait to share more news with you
about accomplishments from the semester and the culmination of student projects!

ME Alumnus attends 2022 Oman Petroleum & Energy Show

Alumnus Mohammed Alaamri, Artificial Lift Engineer for
Occidental Petroleum, represented his company at the
Oman Petroleum & Energy Show, an annual event
organized by the Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE).
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College of Business & Engineering Speaker Series
The inaugural College of Business and Engineering Speaker
Series event will take place at 6:00pm on Monday, April 18th.
Denny Quinn, CEO of Traylor Industrial Group, will be the
featured speaker. To attend the event, please register at:
https://Inkd.in/eppMvmel. You can join on campus or virtually.

UE’s 10th annual Pep and Vim Day of Giving is scheduled for today, Friday, April 8", 2022.
All alumni gifts are appreciated. Any time you make a gift to the university, you have the option to designate where it is applied, if you wish.
Suggested designations for gifts to engineering include: Gerhart Legacy Fund, SECS Student Project Fund, and Mechanical Engineering.

Student Spotlight: Thermosiphon Research

The senior-led Thermosiphon design team presented their findings at
the National Conference on Undergraduate Research (NCUR) this
month. NCUR is the largest conference of its kind in the world, with
over 3,200 participants this year. Three seniors, Jackson Smith,
Edward Friesel, and Alek Dunkelberger, led the presentation titled,
“The Investigation into the Existence of Local Minimum and
Maximum Locations in Thermosiphon System Efficiency.”
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The same students were selected to
present at Posters on the Hill in the
session scheduled for Wednesday,
April 27", 2:00-4:00PM (EST). As part
of this highly-selective event, the
students will also be meeting with
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members of Congress. The virtual presentations are free
and open to the public, but you must RSVP to receive the
viewing link. Learn more about the Posters on the Hill
participants and RSVP via the Council on Undergraduate

Team members with the thermosiphon testing facility Research website: CU R.org/POH2022

Q: Why can’t you trust an atom? A: They make up everything!
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